
Independence County Historical Society 

welcomes 

Cave City High School Young Historians 

to present 

“Henry Rowe Schoolcraft” 

Old Independence Regional Museum 

Sunday, April 28, 2019 

2:00 p.m. 

The quarterly meeting of the Independence County Historical Society is free and open to the public.   

Membership information will be available at the meeting, or contact Regina Weaver at (870) 793-5738. 

380 S. Ninth Street Batesville, AR  (870)793-2121  www.oirm.org  


